93rd Annual Conference of the National Guard Association of Louisiana

GOLF TOURNAMENT
19 April 2024
Santa Maria Golf Course, Baton Rouge

Dear Patron,

On 19 April 2024 at 8:30 AM, the National Guard Association of Louisiana will host their annual
Golf Tournament. The proceeds of this Golf Tournament will help to offset the cost of the annual
conference. The Golf Tournament will be held at the Santa Maria Golf Course located in Baton
Rouge, Louisiana.

The NGALA is a non-profit organization and is a 501C19 Corporation with a Tax ID Number of
72-0636458. We are actively seeking sponsors to raise money that will help defray a portion of the
cost for this conference. The members of the NGALA represent every area in our state and are active
in the military and civilian community. This is an excellent opportunity for your company to gain
exposure among leaders from across the entire state of Louisiana.

With your donation as a Sponsor, you are showing your appreciation and support to the Officers that
serve this Community, this State, and this Country. Donations other than monetary or gifts in kind
will be used for door prizes during the golf tournament. As a Sponsor, your company logo will
appear on a sign to be displayed around the golf course.

Thank you for supporting your Citizen Soldiers who are always ready to serve. All donations will be
greatly appreciated!

050l
Colonel Dorrie E. Staal

Golf Tournament Chairman
National Guard Association of Louisiana






